
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School 

 Christmas Newsletter 19th December 2019 

Thursday 19th December  

Last day of term  

Sunday 22nd December  

4pm Christingle service at St 

Chad’s church & choir 

performance – everyone 

welcome! 

Monday 6th January  

Back to school  

Inspiration day – all children 

launch new topics / Routine 

week begins  

Parental engagement 

mornings TBC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had such a wonderful week! Once again, our Christingle 

Service was beautiful, it makes me want to shed a tear every time 

as the children sing so beautifully. Thank you to the children who 

came to sing at St Chad’s church on Sunday for the Christmas 

Carol evening. The Nativity performance was a fantastic 

performance from all of the children in Topaz and Emerald Class. 

We were blown away by their singing, dancing and acting skills. 

This week has also been filled with many more exciting festive 

treats such as: The Christmas lunch, WW2 VE party in Moonstone 

Class, Christmas parties and more! Thank you to all of the friends 

and family who attended and showed their support – as usual our 

children have made us very proud.  

Our choir and Amethyst Class performed at Welbourn Hall this 

week and Topaz and Emerald Class performed at Welbourn 

Manor, the residents were delighted to meet the children and 

enjoyed their singing.  

This week, children who had been rewarded a gold star 5 times this 

term had extra play time and if they had been on the gold star 10 

times they were given a golden ticket to take part in golden time 

today. Well done to all of our children for their excellent behaviour 

this term!  

   

Please note that we will send all of the new term dates within the 

first week back to arrange parental engagement opportunities.  

Thank you once again for your continued support.  

Have a wonderful Christmas break! We will see you next year on 

Monday January 6th 2020! 

Best wishes 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 

93.8% 

Your child is expected to have 

at least 97% attendance and 

should aim for 100%, we will 

not authorise any holidays in 

term time.  

Being on time!  

Gentle reminder! The gate 

opens at 8.45 for morning 

activities and interventions. 

The gate closes at 9.00am for 

registration. Your child will 

receive a late mark if they 

arrive after this time.  

Late marks will contribute to 

your child’s attendance record.  



Festive learning and fun, take a look… 

    Christmas lunch, Christmas music and crackers! 

    

  A disco and party games with Mrs Boulter and Mrs Espin… 

      

The Christmas Nativity (Topaz & Emerald Class)  

  

 



Santa Claus visited our school and we all received a present from him… 

  

  

The Christingle Service  

  

  



News sent to schools from the NHS 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support! Merry Christmas!  

 


